## **TLQWGC GENERAL MEETING**

December 13, 2022

Welcome: Sandy Warman, President

Call to Order: 5:15 pm

## Sandy Warman, President

- \* Sandy welcomed all members and gave a brief history of Founder's Day. Sandy Knechtel was recognized and thanked as founder of the group, Karen Brown as original tee time coordinator.
- \* The group's past presidents were acknowledged and thanked.
- \* The need for and importance of members to volunteer to fill positions for the upcoming year was addressed. Helen Richards will chair the Nominating Committee along with Marie Clarke and Pam Rutherford.

## Joy Ridenour, VP/Membership

- \* All members with chip-ins, summer eagles, and November low net were acknowledged.
- \* Members were reminded to post all such accomplishments on the website, so they can be recognized.
- \* Members were reminded to renew their membership before December 31, 2022.
- \* Joy introduced the new member of the club, Kathy Garrett.

## Lyna Newman, Tournaments/Sweeps

- \* Lyna announced the winners of the Founder's Tournament
- \* There will be no President's Cup Tournament this season and there may be other tournaments that may have to be cancelled as well.
- \* Lyna opened the discussion regarding the golf courses currently used by the club. A suggestion was made to look at the Palm Desert Resorter and Lyna will follow up on this suggestion.

Meeting adjourned at 5:40 PM by Sandy Warman.

Respectfully submitted, Leslie Heller, Secretary